Town of Grand Coulee

From: Town of Grand Coulee <grandcoulee.cap@sasktel.net>
Sent: January 16, 2025 11:54 AM

To: grandcoulee.cap@sasktel.net

Subject: 2025 update January water bylaw link

|

TOWN OF GRAND COULEE

YOUR FRIENDS LIVE HERE
Office: 306-352-8694
Fax:  306-352-6659
Maintenance: 306-352-7086
Email:  grandcoulee.cap@sasktel.net

grandcouleemaintenance@sasktel.net

recreation@grandcoulee.ca

Website: www.grandcoulee.ca

Facebook: Town of Grand Coulee

The assessment roll open on the 3rd of February and the Assessment notices

will be emailed or mailed to you for the 2025 year.




Looks like the link didn't work in the previous email
newsletter. Please try this one below.

Sorry.

1. Water Rate Bylaw: Public notice has been given regarding changes to
the water rate bylaw. Residents are encouraged to click on the provided
link to review these changes.

Water rate bylaw,




Try this link

CLOSED
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